10 August 1988

Steina

RT 6 Box 100
Santa Fe NM
USA

Dear Steina,

RE: Lilith

Thank you for submitting the above-mentioned tape into the awards
section of the Australian Video Festival. The tape has been included in
the Independent Video Selection. Please see the attached programme
for the screening dates and venues for the Independent programme.

The tapes will be judged by a panel of judges during the Festival
screenings, and the award winners will be announced on the final night
of the Australian Video Festival.

Please find enclosed a receipt for your entry fees, for your records.
Also enclosed is a copy of a flyer for the Festival screenings for your
information.

Thank you for your interest in, and support of, the third Australian
Video Festival.

Brian Langer
Director
Australian Video Festival
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